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Worship With Us: Saturdays 6:30PM, Sundays 8:15 & 10:45AM

WORLD-RENOWNED GUITARIST COMING TO TRINITY

Mark your calendars and set a reminder on your smartphone. The next installment of the 

Sunderman Memorial Concert Series is coming to Trinity Altoona Sunday October 13 at 

3PM. 

Classical guitarist William Feasley will be performing "Echoes of Goya" live in our 
sanctuary. The Albuquerque Journal says his music features "delicious inflections of 
rhythm and sound color." He's been called a "world-class performer" and one of America's 
"Top Classical Guitarists." 

Funding for the concert is being provided by the Dr. William Sunderman Endowment, so 

there is no charge for admission. Sunderman is a deceased member of Trinity Lutheran 

Church.

Light refreshments will be served after the concert. You can read more about William at his 

website, williamfeasley.com.



BUSY DAYS AHEAD AT TRINITY

As summer winds down, we are making it A September to Remember at Trinity Altoona!

Trinity’s Adult Bible Study returns this month with classes Tuesday mornings from 9-

10AM and Wednesday evenings from 7-8PM. Join Pastor Eli to discuss "The Book of 

Acts," starting Tuesday September 24 in Trinity Hall.

Trinity's own Sandy Ebersole, a long-time hospice nurse, will be presenting "Caring for 

Your Loved Ones" as part of our ongoing Healthy You Program. This special event will 

focus on what it takes to be a caregiver, resources that are available and how to cope with 

these life-changing events. Join us Friday September 27 at 10AM in Trinity Hall...feel free 

to bring a guest.

Our regular weekly activities include the Sewing Group (Mondays 10AM-2PM), the 

Healthy You Program (Tuesdays and Fridays 10AM), the Crochet Group (Tuesdays 6PM) 

and the Prayer Breakfast (Thursdays 9AM). 



It all adds up to a September to Remember at Trinity Altoona...be a part of it :)

SCHOOL SUPPLIES AND FOOD ITEMS NEEDED

St. Andrew's preschool has put together a wish list of items they need as soon as possible:

· Baby wipes and Clorox wipes

· Hand soap for the bathroom

· Juice boxes

· Postage stamps

· Scotch tape

· Whiteboard markers

Trinity's Caring Cupboard, the free pantry on the 6th Street side of our building, is in need 
of replenishment.

Please consider donating canned/dry/boxed food, ready-to-prepare cups/pouches and 
personal care items. No glass items please.

All donations can be dropped off in Trinity Hall.

INTRODUCING THE PULSE ARCHIVES

Did you miss or accidentally delete a back issue of The Pulse? We are now making each 

issue available as a .PDF file to read online and/or download from our website.

Just visit http://www.trinityaltoona.com/the-pulse-e-newsletter/ and look for the Archives 
section.

If you have family and friends who would like to receive The Pulse, they can sign up (yes, 

it's free!) on our website or via our Facebook page.

HELP WANTED!

We want to make The Pulse bigger and better than ever before...but we can't do it without 

you!

Please email your articles and photos (including who, what and where info for each photo) 



to thepulse@trinityaltoona.com. Please include your phone number in case we have any 
questions. Thanks!   
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